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  RTOWA Mumbai/Corr/22-23/38   Email  dated  Dated 4rd May’2023  

To 

Shri. Anil Prataprao Salunke, 
CCA Mumbai 
Respected Sir, 
Sub:-Request to cause to refund the wrong deduction from the pension of Apr’2023 
Requested to refer to this Association’s letter dated 03rd May’23 in which the issue of wrong 
deduction of heavy amount of TDS relating to FYE 31/03/23 was raised.  It is again reiterated that the 
TDS pertaining to a financial year, even if it is short deducted, cannot be deducted by the DDO in the 
next financial year.   
Now the calculations of Tax for the FY 2022-23 in a few cases of grievances reveal that there is no 
short deduction  of Tax, be it New Regime or Old Regime. The Pension slip for Feb’23 clearly shows 
that the whole amount of Tax for the year has been deducted by Feb’23 itself. There is no short 
deduction. The following cases are cited as examples.  

Name  Staff No.  Projected Tax 
For 22-23 
    Rs. 

Deducted Tax 
For 22-23 
       Rs. 

Wrong 
deduction in 
Apr’23 Rs. 

S/Shri/Smt     

L.. R. Gupta  76712 38054 38050 12057 

R.G. Thanawala 71739 46774 46770 15595 
G.Govindarajan 71489 46032 46030 15346 

A.R. Jagdale 76143 94184 94190 14443 

P. Narayanan 76812 63398 66000 12110 

Thus there is no short deduction of TDS in the FY 22-23. The wrong deduction of huge amount has 
been made from more than 100 pensioners in their pension for Apr’23.  
Therefore it is requested to cause to refund the wrongly deducted TDS pertaining to 22-23 from the 
pension of Apr’23 to all the affected pensioners. 
With regards, 
                      Yours Sincerely, 
    

                                                                                   

                                                                                                          General Secretary 

                RTOWA Mumbai 

                         

Copy to Ms. Vandana Gupta Pr.CCA with a request to cause to refund the wrongly deducted amount. 
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